
  ATTACHMENT III 

From: Tatiana Backlund  
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 1:30 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@hayward-ca.gov> 
Cc: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov>; Monica Davis <Monica.Davis@hayward-ca.gov>; 
Denise Chan <Denise.Chan@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: T. Backlund-Attendance Warning Letters CSC 121721 

 Hi Miriam,   

 Unfortunately, I have to resign from the CSC. After a family medical emergency, I'm now the sole 
provider for my household and work during the scheduled meeting times.  

 Thank you for the opportunity and I wish the CSC all the best in their future endeavors. 

 Sincerely,  

Tatiana  
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